
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ASP 
  

We would like to thank Madeleine from Baby 
Sensory in Walthamstow, who came on the 
last day of term and offered a brilliant sensory 
session to the children at Forest site. We had a 
snow machine, a bubble machine, musical 
instruments and loads of fun. It was a fantastic 
way to end the term. 
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